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RECREATION: 

- Current programming includes Horseback Riding, Swimming, YogaChi, Strength & 

Stretch, Cardio Step, Adult Co-Ed Volleyball, Cheerleading, basketball, and wrestling. 

- Indoor soccer starts in December. 

- Boys and Girls travel basketball starts in January. 

- Trunk-or-Treat was another huge success. Well over 1000 kids participated. Thank you to 

all our trunks. 

- The ballfield restrooms are now closed for the season.  The water was turned off this 

week. 

- Removed batting cage nets for winter. 

 

PARKS: 

- Water has been turned off at Myers Park, and restrooms are no longer available. A port-a-

john will stay throughout the winter. 

- We’ve been pressure-washing docks and buildings.  Seagulls have made a mess this Fall. 

- Clean up around our shop and cold storage is underway in anticipation of materials for 

the new highway department. 

- We’ll be busy for a couple more weeks cleaning up leaves at Myers and Ludlowville. 

- Installed pole banners along 34B between the Town Hall and the schools. 

- Put away picnic tables at Myers Park 

- Removed speed bumps at Myers Park 

- We continue to work on the trails. Currently finished drainage around a new bridge 

which is now fully functional. Looking into future ditching projects to improve drainage. 


